
 
FIRST SATURDAY LATIN MASS – will be celebrated at Holy Redeemer 
parish by Father Peter Melanson on Saturday, March 2nd at 10:00 a.m. 
 
PLEASE CONSIDER - our PAD program – church expenses continue even 
though we may be away from the parish, and PAD helps to ensure sufficient 
weekly income to cover expenses. Application forms are available at all 
entrances of the church, or through the office. 
 
BINGO - at Stella Maris Church will be moved to MONDAY night, effective 
immediately, with doors opening at 5:30 p.m. and regular games at 7:00 p.m. 
$20/person, payable at the door. 
 
FINDING MY WAY – Grief Support Group at Bobby’s Hospice on 
Wednesdays, March 6th – April 17th, 6:30 – 8:30 p.m. Pre-registration is 
necessary. Please call 632-5593 to register, - space is limited. 
 
ROCMAURA AUXILIARY – will hold their monthly meeting Thursday, March 
7th at 2:00 p.m. in their boardroom. The future of the Auxiliary will be 
discussed. 
 
BREAKFAST AT THE ASSUMPTION – will be served by the Knights of 
Columbus, Sunday, March 10th, 9:00 a.m.–1:00 p.m. $7/Adults and 
$3/children. 
 
SENIOR’S MASS & LUNCH – March 13th at the Villa Madonna, with Mass at 
11:00 a.m., and lunch served immediately after.  $10/person. Please call the 
Villa to register at 849-5125. 
 
CONTEMPLATIVE PRAYER – Thursdays, March 14th – June 20th at Grace 
Presbyterian Church on Coburg Street, 6 – 8 p.m. If interested, please contact 
Judy at (506) 634-7765 or kmbellevoce@gmail.com. $20/person. 
 
PAINTING PARTY – March 16th, 2 – 4 p.m. at Portland United Church. For 
more information or to reserve a spot please call u632-4040. $40/person. 
 
AUCTION 45’s – are played in the hall on the 2nd and 4th Fridays of each 
month beginning at 7:30 p.m. Weather Permitting All are welcome. Next game 
will be on March 8th. 
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PARISH OFFICE HOURS  

Monday – Thursday -   9:30 a.m. - 1:00 p.m.  
Weekday Liturgies 
Tuesday -  5:30 p.m. (Novena Mass) 
Wednesday - 9:00 a.m. 
Thursday - 12 Noon  
   
Sunday Masses 
Saturday Vigil at 4:00 p.m. 
Sunday at 9:00 a.m. and 11:00 a.m. 
 
Sacrament of Reconciliation  
Tuesday -  5:00 - 5:30 p.m. 
Saturday - 3:00 - 3:45 p.m. 
 
Sacrament of Baptism 
By appointment only. Please call the Rectory 
 
Sacrament of Marriage 
A six (6) month prior notice is requested                
 
Ministry to the Sick 
Please contact the Rectory if you or someone 
you know would like to be visited at home or 
in hospital 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

8th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
March 3rd, 2019 



 
Our Masses for the week of March 4th, 2019 
Monday  9:00 a.m. - NO MASS – 
Tuesday 5:30 p.m. Rowena Ramsay 
Wednesday 9:00 a.m. George & Rita Fudge 
  7:00 p.m. James Hennessy  
Thursday 12 Noon Leo & Evelyn O’Connor 
    and sons Gerard & Eugene 
Friday  9:00 a.m. - NO MASS – 
Saturday 4:00 p.m. MEMORIAL MASS 
Sunday  9:00 a.m. For the People             
                       11:00 a.m. Ronald E. Arsenault 
  
MEMORIALS to be celebrated on Saturday, March 9th  at  4:00 p.m.: 
Dianne Dowd (a), Terry Keleher (a), Frank Foley (a) 
 
 
IN THE CHARITY OF YOUR PRAYERS, kindly remember – Eva 
Nickerson, Teresa Casey, Leo Bonnevie, Ann Kent, Stephen Brown, 
Marilyn Bryan, Marie Johnston, Anne Kilfoil, Gerald Buckley 

 
Sunday Offertory – February 24th – (Including PAD) - $5,579.71 

Thank You for your generosity. 
 

ASH WEDNESDAY – the season of Lent begins on 
Wednesday, March 6th. Mass will be celebrated at 9:00 
a.m. and 7:00 p.m. with the distribution of ashes.  A 
collection will be taken up on Ash Wednesday for 
“Missions Canada.”  For those who do not use Sunday or 

PAD envelopes, yellow envelopes will be found on the tables at all 
entrances marked  “Ash Wednesday.”  LENTEN COIN FOLDERS – will also 
be placed on these tables on February 24th and may be returned at any time 
during the season of Lent. 
 
BAPTISM – we welcome into our Christian community Eleanor Rose Giguere 
and Kassidy Mary Ann Pierre who were recently baptized. Please keep 
Eleanor and Kassidy, and their families, in your prayers. Our next Baptisms will 
be celebrated on Sunday, March 3rd at 12 noon. Please call 653-6830 to 
register. 
 
 

 
WINTERLUDE BINGO –  Thanks to all the workers and certainly “all the 
players” who supported our Bingo this past week. Final figures are not in 
yet. 
 
OUR DAILY BREAD CEREAL DRIVE (In Memory of Maggie Nugent) – cereal 
was presented to the school on Monday, February 25th. We had a wonderful 
response and as usual, the teachers and students were very appreciative. Thanks to 
all! 
 
JUBILEE 649 DRAW – starting date -  Saturday, March 2nd - $1,650. Will go to the 
winner and the other $1,650 will go to the church to be used for ongoing 

maintenance – thanks to our Martha Guild. Good luck to all participants. 
 
PANCAKE SUPPER – will be served here in our parish hall on Tuesday, 
March 5th, 4:00 – 6:00 p.m. $7/Adults; $4/children under 12 and $20/family of 2 
adults & 2 children under 12).  Pancakes, sausages, beans, gingerbread with 
sauce. Gluten free pancakes available upon request. 
 
LUNCH – Friday, March 15th to the accompaniment of DEL WORDEN & 
DANNY JOYCE. Chowder, Soup, rolls and (perhaps some green) dessert will 
be available in our parish hall between 12 noon and 1:15. $8/person with 
proceeds going to our Outreach Program. 
 
RELIGIOUS EDUCATION – a "Silent Auction" in the parish hall will 
begin Sunday, March 17th   and continue until Palm Sunday,  April 14th. We 
are looking for donations to our auction of both toys and other items that you 
may have around your home that have “never been opened or gently used“. 
These items may be brought in at any time and left downstairs -  table has 
been placed on the stage to receive them. 
 
Each weekend during Lent these items will be on display in the church hall for 
bidding after Sunday morning Masses. Everybody is welcome to bid, but the 
children have been asked not to bid unless their parents are with them.  On 
Palm Sunday the highest bidder will be notified to buy the article.  Perhaps 
some items may make great Easter gifts!  We already have a few items for our 
auction  but can use many more. All monies raised will be used for THIRSTING 
FOR JUSTICE – this year the recipient will  be the NORTH END FOOD BANK. 
 
Auction Sundays are: 

March 17th,  24th and 31st 

April 7th and 14th   (your last chance to bidl!!!! ) 


